
Hello, We hope you had a great 2024.  Keeping our fingers crossed that winter stays mild for 
another couple of months. 
 

On October 26th,2024, your Midstates House Movers Board of Directors met in Prairie du Chien, 
WI, to continue planning the 2025 Midstates Convention.  We are really excited about the venue 
and the plans we have started to put in place. 
 

Here is your official Hold the Date Notice for the 2025 Midstates Convention. 
 

March 6, 2025 – March 8, 2025 

The Barn Event Center 

32800 County Road K 

Prairie du Chien, WI 53821 

 

There are plenty of hotels in the area, more info to be provided shortly after the first of the year. 
 

The convention will start off with a yard tour at Egge Building Movers on Thursday afternoon.  
Ken Shanahan will be providing lunch.  We will have our opening welcome reception that 
evening at The Barn Event Center.  Great chance to catch up with long-time friends and start 
new friendships. 
 

On Friday we will be starting the day with an educational seminar and a chance to visit with our 
venders.  We will then head to Heritage Building Movers yard for lunch and some 
demonstrations. Thank you to Matt and Rusty Childs. 
 

Saturday promises to be a busy and productive day.  We will start off with another educational 
seminar followed by a fun contest.  Lunch will be served on site with the venders, and then we 
will have a case study and our business meeting.  The convention will conclude with a social 
hour and our awards banquet with some entertainment. 
 

We really hope to see you in March.  Please reach out to any of your board members with 
questions, comments, concerns or other feedback. 
 

Sincerely your Midstates BOD: 
 

Sue Morrow, Leonard Ball, Ryan Arpan, Ken Shanahan, Bill Scribner and Matt Sundeen 

 


